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  Ailin Pierre Emmly,2015-10-25 Pour Ailin, le séjour à Dublin doit
ressembler à un retour aux sources. Mais la source espérée l'emporte dans un
tourbillon de sentiments contradictoires et non avoués. Attiré par trois
femmes extrêmement différentes, constamment en prise avec ses doutes et ses
contradictions, Ailin se débat...
  Ailin O'Flaherty, Student at University of Liverpool Alex Medvedev,Ronald
Russell,2016-10-05 Biography of Ailin O'flaherty, currently brand ambassador
at Samsung, previously fundraiser at Amnesty International.
  Ties That Bind, Ties That Break Lensey Namioka,2007-12-18 Third Sister in
the Tao family, Ailin has watched her two older sisters go through the
painful process of having their feet bound. In China in 1911, all the women
of good families follow this ancient tradition. But Ailin loves to run away
from her governess and play games with her male cousins. Knowing she will
never run again once her feet are bound, Ailin rebels and refuses to follow
this torturous tradition. As a result, however, the family of her intended
husband breaks their marriage agreement. And as she enters adolescence, Ailin
finds that her family is no longer willing to support her. Chinese society
leaves few options for a single woman of good family, but with a bold
conviction and an indomitable spirit, Ailin is determined to forge her own
destiny. Her story is a tribute to all those women whose courage created new
options for the generations who came after them.
  Colloquial Chinese Qian Kan,2015-08-27 Colloquial Chinese: The Complete
Course for Beginners has been carefully developed by an experienced teacher
to provide a step-by-step course to Chinese as it is written and spoken
today. Combining a clear, practical and accessible style with a methodical
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and thorough treatment of the language, it equips learners with the essential
skills needed to communicate confidently and effectively in Chinese in a
broad range of situations. No prior knowledge of the language is required.
Colloquial Chinese is exceptional; each unit presents a wealth of grammatical
points that are reinforced with a wide range of exercises for regular
practice. A full answer key, a grammar summary, bilingual glossaries and
English translations of dialogues can be found at the back as well as useful
vocabulary lists throughout. Key features include: A clear, user-friendly
format designed to help learners progressively build up their speaking,
listening, reading and writing skills Jargon-free, succinct and clearly
structured explanations of grammar An extensive range of focused and dynamic
supportive exercises Realistic and entertaining dialogues covering a broad
variety of narrative situations Helpful cultural points explaining the
customs and features of life in China An overview of the sounds of Chinese
Balanced, comprehensive and rewarding, Colloquial Chinese is an indispensable
resource both for independent learners and students taking courses in
Chinese. Audio material to accompany the course is available to download free
in MP3 format from www.routledge.com/cw/colloquials. Recorded by native
speakers, the audio material features the dialogues and texts from the book
and will help develop your listening and pronunciation skills.
  Ailin Nascimento, Criearte's Ailin Na Criearte's Ailin Alex Medvedev,Ronald
Russell,2016-10-05 Biography of Ailin Nascimento, currently CrieArte'S Ailin
at CrieArte'S Ailin, previously Escola Municipal Recanto do Sol at Escola
Municipal Recanto do Sol and Atento Brasil at Atento Brasil Oficial.
  Neoliberalism and Labor Displacement in Panama María Luisa Amado,2024-02-15
Neoliberalism and Labor Displacement in Panama: Contested Public Space and
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the Disenfranchisement of Street Vendors examines the simultaneous increase
of informal sector employment and decreased access to space for Panamanian
street vendors, whose creative ventures in public spaces concretize the face
of informality in most of the Global South. Through the lived experiences and
voices of street traders surveyed over twelve years of field research, this
book portrays the long-lasting saga and resistance actions of informalized
vendors dislocated from their traditional selling points in Panama City’s
downtown. Amado argues that neoliberal policies, including privatization,
labor deregulation, and market-led urban renewal, inflict a double squeeze on
working-class Panamanians by reducing opportunities for stable formal sector
employment and restricting access increasingly gentrified areas of Panama
City historically used for street vending. This book also sheds light on the
commoditization and contested nature of public space, discursively contended
by competing views of its functions and who has the right to it.
  Dictionary of American Young Adult Fiction, 1997-2001 Agnes Regan
Perkins,2004-03-30 Young adult readers have special needs and concerns, and
librarians have become increasingly interested in selecting books suitable
for them. This reference provides information about 290 books for young
adults. These books received major awards between 1997 and 2001, reflect the
voices of 242 different authors, and range from new to familiar themes.
Included are nearly 750 alphabetically arranged entries for individual works,
authors, characters, and settings. Many of these books were originally
written for adults but have become popular among younger readers. Entries for
works provide plot summaries and critical assessments, while author entries
focus on those aspects of the writers' lives most relevant to literature for
young people. The reference is a valuable selection tool for librarians and
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teachers and a useful guide for students.
  Enewetak Atoll, Marshall Islands, Clean Up, Rehabilitation, Resettlement
,1975
  Colloquial Chinese (eBook And MP3 Pack) Qian Kan,2014-10-14 COLLOQUIAL
CHINESE is easy to use and completely up to date! Specially written by
experienced teachers for self-study or class use, the course offers a step-
by-step approach to written and spoken Chinese. No prior knowledge of the
language is required. What makes COLLOQUIAL CHINESE your best choice in
personal language learning? Interactive – lots of exercises for regular
practice Clear – concise grammar notes Practical – useful vocabulary and
pronunciation guide Complete – including answer key and reference section
Whether you're a business traveller, or about to take up a daring challenge
in adventure tourism, you may be studying to teach or even looking forward to
a holiday - if you'd like to get up and running with Chinese this rewarding
course will take you from complete beginner to confidently putting your
language skills to use in a wide range of everyday situations Course
components: The complete course comprises the book and audio materials. These
are available to purchase separately in paperback, ebook, CD and MP3 format.
The paperback and CDs can also be purchased together in the great-value
Colloquials pack. Paperback: 978-0-415-43415-7 (please note this does not
include the audio) CDs: 978-0-415-43416-4 EBook: 978-0-203-88362-4 (please
note this does not include the audio, available from
http://www.ebookstore.tandf.co.uk) MP3s: 978-0-415-55159-5 (available from
http://www.ebookstore.tandf.co.uk/html/) Pack: 978-0-415-43417-1 (paperback
and CDs) Another FREE 60 minutes of audio can be listened to online at:
http://www.routledge.com/books/Colloquial-Chinese-isbn9780415434157 Course
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components: The complete course comprises the book and audio materials. These
are available to purchase separately in paperback, ebook, CD and MP3 format.
The paperback and CDs can also be purchased together in the great-value
Colloquials pack. Paperback: 978-0-415-43415-7 (please note this does not
include the audio) CDs: 978-0-415-43416-4 EBook: 978-0-203-88362-4 (please
note this does not include the audio) MP3s: 978-0-415-55159-5 (available from
http://www.ebookstore.tandf.co.uk/html/) Pack: 978-0-415-43417-1 (paperback
and CDs) For the eBook and MP3 pack, please find instructions on how to
access the supplementary content for this title in the Prelims section.
Another FREE 60 minutes of audio can be listened to online at
http://www.routledge.com/books/Colloquial-Chinese-isbn9780415434157
  Hear Me with Your Eyes Ana Forcinito,2022-04-15 Hear Me with Your Eyes
examines the intrusion of the voice into the cinematographic gaze and the
intersections (and ruptures) of the sound-image in Argentine women filmmakers
from a feminist perspective. In different ways, Maria Luisa Bemberg, Lita
Stantic, Lucrecia Martel, Albertina Carri, Maria Victoria Menis, Lucia
Puenzo, Sabrina Farji, Paula de Luque, Anahi Berneri, Sandra Gugliotta, and
Gabriela David explore the visual realm through the continuities, intrusions,
irrelevancies, harmonies, and desynchronizations of the voice. Or, instead,
they explore different voices and their modulations, including whispers,
screams, singing, echoes, breathing, resonance, sighs, and the transcendent
voice, the narrative voice, the silenced voice, the articulated and
unarticulated voice, and that which is none of the above. These voices
suggest another relationship with the audiovisual realm, one that seems to
include a closeness that erases, if only intermittently, the unalterable
relationship between subject and object that characterizes the patriarchal
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visual regime.
  Fiction in the Age of Risk Tony Hughes-d'Aeth,Golnar Nabizadeh,2020-04-02
When Ulrich Beck theorised a ‘Risk Society’ (Risikogesellschaft) in 1986, the
threat of global annihilation through nuclear war remained uppermost in the
minds of his readership. Three decades on, questions about whether the
sensation of risk has mutated or evolved in the intervening period, and
whether fiction exhibits evidence of such a change, remain just as urgent.
While the immediate risk of the Cold War’s ‘mutually assured destruction’
through World War Three seems to have ebbed, the paradox is that the social
goal of safety and security seem to elude attainment. Global financial
collapse, Islamic terrorism, human-authored climate change, epidemic disease
outbreaks, refugee crises and the chronic erosion of the welfare state now
preoccupy those in the developed world and provide the horizons for
contemporary anxieties worldwide. The contributions to this volume explore
these themes, locating their significance and representation in a diverse
range of contemporary literature, film, and comics, from China, Australia,
South Africa, United Kingdom, Pakistan, and the United States. This book was
originally published as a special issue of Textual Practice.
  GOD, The Active Principle of Infinite Love M.J. Azhikannickal,2022-01-04
Thought-provoking and enlightening, God: The Active Principle of Love
examines the “dual componency” of the metaphysical and the physical that
encompasses human existence. Addressing the traditional teachings of a
variety of world religions, M. J. Azhikannickal deconstructs the conventional
understanding of “God” and “spirituality” and presents a refreshing view of
our relationship with the Divine. Human spirituality is a Theo-centric
metaphysical ideation attained by disciplined physical instrumentation.
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Humans have a built-in free will through which they choose to “tilt” to the
positive or the negative. Their choices impact society in general, because as
individual entities, they are still intricately connected in the human
aggregate. Tendencies to the negative have led to the degeneration and
disintegration of all society, but an awareness of the Divine within us and a
move to more positive choices will usher in a new era and a new civilization,
where every human being, born and unborn, matters. Although philosophical in
nature, the book also touches on the practical implications of God as the
active principle of love, including justice, relationships, sexuality, and
charity. Readers will be challenged to expand their understanding of reality
and align their actions with their understanding of divine love.
  Gold Boy, Emerald Girl Yiyun Li,2010-09-14 In these spellbinding stories,
Yiyun Li, a Hemingway Foundation/PEN Award winner, a MacArthur Fellow, and
one of The New Yorker’s top 20 fiction writers under 40, gives us exquisite
stories in which politics and folklore magnificently illuminate the human
condition. A professor introduces her middle-aged son to a favorite student,
unaware of the student’s true affections. A lifelong bachelor finds kinship
with a man wrongly accused of an indiscretion. Six women establish a private
investigating agency to battle extramarital affairs in Beijing. Written in
lyrical prose and with stunning honesty, Gold Boy, Emerald Girl introduces us
to worlds strange and familiar, creating a mesmerizing and vibrant landscape
of life.
  Booktalks and More Lucy Schall,2003-06-30 Inspire teenagers to read quality
literature and help them explore issues relevant to their lives. This
outstanding book offers motivational, ready-to-use booktalks for more than
100 of the best new reads for teenagers, guaranteed to pique teen interest.
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Each booktalk comes with complete bibliographic information, a detailed plot
summary, helpful presentation tips, curriculum connections, and suggestions
for related books and media. Grades 7-12. To help you keep the booktalk
momentum going, Lucy Schall provides engaging follow-up discussion questions
and activity ideas that will enhance every teen's reading, writing, and
speaking skills. With a focus on recently published fiction and nonfiction
titles in a wide variety of genres and themes, these dynamic booktalks center
around issues, problems, and challenges that young adults are facing—from
family concerns, expectations, and leadership to prejudice, good and evil,
and the future. These lively booktalks and activities will motivate your
teens to explore the complex world around them through unforgettable literary
journeys.
  Aura Sight Michelle Mythe,2009-04 Banished to live in the Outland with
those ignorant of her healing powers, Raechel Hillsborn, a native of the Len
Triahd, can sense the auras, the outlying energies of all living beings.
Those who have exiled her did not wish to have Rae reading their thoughts.
Her own aunt, the woman most prominent in her life, cannot prevent her
banishment. Working with others in the Outland, Rae must face an enemy who
uses spirits to infect the minds of citizens in an attempt to dampen
individuality, nullify willpower, and ultimately create perfect order within
the society. Coming from a civilization that abhors the enslavement of spirit
beings, Rae is obliged to help her allies discover who is truly behind the
spirit attacks. However, her allies fear her abilities and exert a spell-
enhanced influence over their group's members in the interest of protecting
society. Rae must find a way to discover her enemies, while fighting through
debilitating, powerful headaches. Some of the spirits she communes with are
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beguiling and, if they have their wish, Rae and her psychic gifts will become
a weapon in their powerful arsenal, creating a monster much worse than the
one she is fighting.
  Department of the Interior and related agencies appropriations for 1981
United States. Congress. House. Committee on Appropriations. Subcommittee on
Department of the Interior and Related Agencies,1980
  An Ocean Apart, a World Away Lensey Namioka,2007-12-18 While most 16-year-
old girls are planning their weddings, Xueyan, known as Yanyan, has no
interest at all in marriage. She is fascinated by medicine. In China in 1921,
women rarely attend university, let alone medical school. Still, Yanyan is
determined to become a doctor. But Yanyan’s feelings about marriage change
when she meets Liang Baoshu. An outstanding scholar and martial arts student,
Baoshu is passionate and dangerous. He is determined to rid China of the
foreigners who occupy it and restore power to the Manchu dynasty. Life with
him would be an adventure. But when Yanyan realizes that being with Baoshu
would also mean sacrificing her dream of becoming a doctor, she faces the
most difficult decision of her life. And her choice leads to an entirely new
adventure an ocean away in America—where Yanyan is the foreigner.
  A Single Stone Meg McKinlay,2017-03-14 In an isolated society, one girl
makes a discovery that will change everything — and learns that a single
stone, once set in motion, can bring down a mountain. Jena — strong,
respected, reliable — is the leader of the line, a job every girl in the
village dreams of. Watched over by the Mothers as one of the chosen seven,
Jena's years spent denying herself food and wrapping her limbs have paid off.
She is small enough to squeeze through the tunnels of the mountain and gather
the harvest, risking her life with each mission. No work is more important.
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This has always been the way of things, even if it isn’t easy. But as her
suspicions mount and Jena begins to question the life she’s always known, the
cracks in her world become impossible to ignore. Thought-provoking and
quietly complex, Meg McKinlay’s novel unfolds into a harshly beautiful tale
of belief, survival, and resilience stronger than stone.
  Bringing the World Home Theodore Huters,2017-04-01 Bringing the World Home
sheds new light on China’s vibrant cultural life between 1895 and 1919—a
crucial period that marks a watershed between the conservative old regime and
the ostensibly iconoclastic New Culture of the 1920s. Although generally
overlooked in the effort to understand modern Chinese history, the era has
much to teach us about cultural accommodation and is characterized by its own
unique intellectual life. This original and probing work traces the most
significant strands of the new post-1895 discourse, concentrating on the
anxieties inherent in a complicated process of cultural transformation. It
focuses principally on how the need to accommodate the West was reflected in
such landmark novels of the period as Wu Jianren’s Strange Events
Eyewitnessed in the Past Twenty Years and Zhu Shouju’s Tides of the Huangpu,
which began serial publication in Shanghai in 1916. The negative tone of
these narratives contrasts sharply with the facile optimism that
characterizes the many essays on the New Novel appearing in the popular press
of the time. Neither iconoclasm nor the wholesale embrace of the new could
square the contradicting intellectual demands imposed by the momentous
alternatives presenting themselves. An electronic version of this book is
freely available thanks to the support of libraries working with Knowledge
Unlatched, a collaborative initiative designed to make high-quality books
open access for the public good. The open-access version of this book is
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licensed under Creative Commons Attribution-NonCommercial-NoDerivatives 4.0
International (CC BY-NC-ND 4.0), which means that the work may be freely
downloaded and shared for non-commercial purposes, provided credit is given
to the author. Derivative works and commercial uses require permission from
the publisher.
  The Madness Comes Ailin Goode,2022-04 The Madness Comes is the premier
poetry collection of Ailin Goode. Published in 2019, this poignant narrative
chronicles Ailin's pre-transition struggle as a queer woman raised in the
Evangelical Deep South. An honest, soul-searching, dramatic book that
explores the challenges of trauma, mental illness, and social and religious
repression.

Reviewing Ailin: Unlocking the Spellbinding Force of Linguistics

In a fast-paced world fueled by information and interconnectivity, the
spellbinding force of linguistics has acquired newfound prominence. Its
capacity to evoke emotions, stimulate contemplation, and stimulate
metamorphosis is actually astonishing. Within the pages of "Ailin," an
enthralling opus penned by a highly acclaimed wordsmith, readers embark on an
immersive expedition to unravel the intricate significance of language and
its indelible imprint on our lives. Throughout this assessment, we shall
delve to the book is central motifs, appraise its distinctive narrative
style, and gauge its overarching influence on the minds of its readers.
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